James Torgesen

I am a resident of a subdivision adjacent to the project area on the Idaho side. We are in a
subdivision of 33 lots. we receive our residential water from a community well on the south side of
the subdivision 1/4 mile from the eastern side of the project land. I would like make sure that the
potential water usuage from the project is assessed indivitual and community wells in the adjacent
land to the project and its impact on the local aquafer that supplies our residential water.

I would also like to see an evaluation of the air quality to the areas adjacent to the proposed cite and
impact on plant growth and breatheable air.

I would also like to see the impact of increased traffic on local roads resulting from hauling of plant
materials and the impact on air quality from the exhaust and spillage that may occur, both on the
Idaho and Washington road systems.



